
 

 

Under the Sea and Pirates 
This term’s topic is Under the Sea and Pirates. We 
are looking forward to our special visitor from the 
RNLI who is coming to talk to us all about Water 
Safety. 
Please see our curriculum map for what we will 
cover across the 7 areas of learning. 
 
Hats and drinks 
Please could you ensure that your child brings in 
a named hat and a drink, even if they have milk at 
snack time.  The children will start to play on our 
field at lunchtime and they can get hot and 
thirsty, so a hat would help with protection and a 
drink would save them all queuing at the water 
fountain at the end of play. 
  
Playdough 
We would dearly love some more donations of 
playdough for our class room. This can be 
homemade or shop bought.  
 
Forest School 
We will continue with our summer theme looking 
at changing seasons, seasonal walks, growing, art 
with natural materials eg: shell art. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Vegetable Patch 
We are hoping to grow some plants and flowers 
in our class vegetable patch.  If you have any 
spare plants or seeds such as sunflower seeds or 
runner bean plants we would we delighted to 
receive any donations. 
 
 
Show and Tell 
We shall be asking children to bring in show and 
tell items connected to our topic Under the Sea 
or pirates. This can also include photos uploaded 
on to Tapestry. We will post on Dojo when our 
show and tell session will be. 
 
 
We hope this newsletter provides you with a 
glimpse of the exciting things planned for this 
term. Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 
 

The Reception Class team 
Mrs Kathryn Munday (Class Teacher) 
Miss. Ange Rossi (Teaching Assistant) 
Mrs Tina Chapman (Teaching Assistant) 
Miss Sarah Green (HLTA) 
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Welcome back to Summer Term 2 and hopefully lots more warm and sunny weather so that we can take more 

of our learning outside.  We are thrilled to share all the exciting activities and important information.  


